
Brentwood Public Library 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

Tax Hearing 
September 24, 2024 

CALL TO ORDER - ROLL CALL FOR QUORUM 
President Wright called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Board members present were Ed 
Wright (President), Kathy Ryan (Vice President),  Jeanette Oesterly (Treasurer), Kelsey 
Burkemper, Beth Miller Erman,  and Angela BoClair. A quorum was present. Gina Gibbons, 
Library Director was also present.     
 
ACCEPTANCE OF AGENDA 
A motion to accept the agenda as submitted was made by A. Boclair and seconded by J. 

Oesterly. All voted aye. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS  
No public comments. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

2024 Property Tax Rates for the Brentwood Public Library was presented to those present 

at the meeting. There was discussion on the evolving changes of the tax collection process 

between the City and the Library. The City has submitted the Library’s rates to the County 

government as of this hearing. The Library will be prepared to collect its own taxes when 

the County and State Auditor office are prepared. 

 

A motion to accept the tax rates as submitted by the City to the County government was 

made by Jeanette Oesterly. Seconded by Kathy Ryan. 

Roll Call Vote:  

E. Wright-Yes 

K. Ryan-Yes 

J. Oesterly-Yes 

K. Burkermper-Yes 

B. Miller Erman-Yes 

A. Boclair-Yes 

 

The next meeting will take place October 8th, 2024 at Navigate Building Solutions, 8419 

Manchester Rd., 63144  

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m. was made by B. Miller and seconded by A. 

Boclair. All ayes. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Gina Gibbons 


